Watson, David F. - PDR

From: Trevor Dickerson <trevor@boulevardrva.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2020 1:30 PM

To: Watson, David F. - PDR

Cc:Bieber, Craig K. - City Council Office; Jeff LeeSubject:Re: Second notice-SUP request for 1704 Arlington

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's address and know the content is safe.

Hi David,

Thanks for bringing this to my attention. I know we discussed some version of this SUP last year at one of our board meetings. The general consensus was it is acceptable to our board members. Seeing as the poles supporting the sign still exist, the fact that an entirely new sign is not being constructed, and its proximity to the highway, we take no position on this request and have no opposition.

Please let me know if you have further questions.

Thanks, Trevor Dickerson



Trevor Dickerson
Owner, <u>Boulevard Creative</u>
Editor, <u>RVAHub</u>

President, Scott's Addition Boulevard Association

804.467.4455

Schedule A Meeting

On Feb 13, 2020, at 1:23 PM, Watson, David F. - PDR < <u>David.Watson@richmondgov.com</u>> wrote:

See attached.

David

David Watson, AICP Senior Planner

Department of Planning and Development Review 900 E. Broad St., Room 511

Richmond, VA 23219 Office: 804-646-1036

<image001.jpg>

<DRAFT_Ord._No2020-041_1704 Arlington.pdf><Scott's Addition SECOND civic letter.pdf>